
9. LINCOLN ROAD FOUR LANING (Cont’d)

The Board considered a report outlining the background and scheme plan for this
project, and Mr Brian Neill, Traffic Engineer, was present to speak to the report.

Speaking rights were granted to Mr Scott, who was representing the Addington
Area Association, and who advised the Board of his (and others) concerns.

The Board resolved that “Give Way” signs be erected in the following locations:

(a) Against Torrens Road at its intersection with Lincoln Road.

(b) Against Nairn Street at its intersection with Lincoln Road.

(c) Against Lindores Street at its intersection with Lincoln Road.

(d) Against Spencer Street at its intersection with Lincoln Road.

(e) Against Clarence Street South at its intersection with Lincoln Road.


